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Gunshot Victim Rushed to Hospital After St. Thomas
Shooting

Victim seeks cover amid gunfire; VIPD appeals for information
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ST. THOMAS — A shooting incident on Kronprindsens Gade (Simons Alley) has prompted an
investigation by the V1. Police Department’s Criminal Investigation Bureau. Authorities are now
calling for public assistance to gather information about the event that unfolded on the evening of
April 1.

At approximately 10:25 p.m., officers were dispatched to the Schnieder Regional Medical Center
following reports of a gunshot victim. Early findings from the investigation indicate that the
victim wasin the vicinity of Simons Alley when multiple gunshots were heard. Seeking safety, the
individual ran to cover and subsequently discovered they had been struck by abullet, suffering a
gunshot wound to the body. The victim was then transported to the hospital in a private vehicle for
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medical attention.

The identity of the shooter remains unknown, and the circumstances leading up to the shooting are
still under investigation. The VIPD is reaching out to the community for any information related
to thisincident.

Individuals with knowledge of the event are encouraged to contact the Investigation Bureau at
340-774-2211 extensions 5553, 5554, 5555, or 5556. Tips can also be provided to Emergency
services by dialing 911, anonymously through Crime Stoppers V.1. at (800) 222-TIPS or online,
directly to the Chief's Office at 340-715-5546, or the Commissioner's Office at 340-715-5506.

The police department has assured that al information will be treated with the utmost
confidentiality, allowing contributors to remain anonymous if they choose.
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